
 Edexcel GCSE Learning Intentions – Year 10  

What? 
When? 
Why?  

Lesson 1 Learning Intentions Lesson 2 Learning Intentions Lesson 3 Learning Intentions 

1 Bank Holiday – school closed Staff Training Day – School closed Learning outcome B: Understand how individuals 
deal with life events B1 Different types of life 
event – relationship formation and marriage 
including civil partnerships.  

2 Learning outcome B: Understand how individuals 
deal with life events B1 Different types of life 
event – divorce, separation including non-married 
couples.  

Learning outcome B: Understand how individuals 
deal with life events B1 Different types of life 
event – starting a family (parenthood).  

Learning outcome B: Understand how individuals 
deal with life events B1 Different types of life 
event – coping with a bereavement.  

3 Learning outcome B: Understand how individuals 
deal with life events B1 Different types of life 
event – moving house, school (including 
exclusion) and employment. 

Learning outcome B: Understand how individuals 
deal with life events B1 Different types of life 
event – redundancy. 

Learning outcome B: Understand how individuals 
deal with life events B1 Different types of life 
event – Imprisonment, including impact on close 
family/children.  

4 Learning outcome B: Understand how individuals 
deal with life events B1 Different types of life 
event – changes to standards of living (positive 
and negative).  

Learning outcome B: Understand how individuals 
deal with life events B1 Different types of life 
event – retirement.  

B2 Coping with change caused by life events 
Learners will explore how individuals can adapt or 
be supported through changes caused by life 
events. People may react very differently to the 
same type of event. Characters traits, such as 
resilience, self-esteem, emotional intelligence 
and disposition.  

5 B2 Coping with change caused by life events 
including the sources of support that can help 
individuals adapt – family, friends, neighbours, 
and partners. / Community support and faith-
based organisations.  

B2 Coping with change caused by life events 
including the sources of support that can help 
individuals adapt – professional carers and 
services – including multiagency support and 
multidisciplinary.  

B2 Coping with change caused by life events 
including the sources of support that can help 
individuals adapt – emotional support, 
informational support and practical help.  



6 Students to receive the assignment brief and plan 
for the assessment window.  
 
 
 

Assignment Brief Unit 1 – released by Pearson 

Students to receive the assignment brief and plan 
for the assessment window.  
 

Students to receive the assignment brief and plan 
for the assessment window.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


